http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=70321

Richardson Co Commission discuss budget
(KLZA)--Richardson County Commissioners spent a portion of their meeting
time during their August 4 meeting discussing Fiscal Year 2020-21 budgets.

Falls City Economic Development and Growth Enterprise Executive Director
Beckie Cromer presented the organizations quarterly report and requested
Commissioners continue to help fund the organization.

Commissioners approved two appointments to the Veterans Service Committee.
Fred Sikora will serve a five-year term replacing Wayne Kreutzer. Dale Oehm
was appointed to fulfill the unexpired term of Paul Sells. Oehm will serve
through June 30, 2022.

The Board approved a contract with Holt County, Missouri for the safekeeping of
Holt County inmates at a price of $50 per day.

A motion was also approved to accept a grant award from the Nebraska

Commission on Law Enforcement and Criminal Justice for the Four County
Juvenile services program in an amount of $72,220.
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